
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS Literacy Evening 18/09/23 5pm in the School Hall 

 

Monday 11th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As your child starts their learning journey with us, we would like to remind you of the Early 

Years Literacy Information Evening that is taking place in the school hall next Monday, 18th 

September, at 5pm. 

 

In this workshop, you will be taken through the expectations for literacy learning in EYFS, 

how we teach speaking, listening, reading and writing and how you can actively support your 

child at home. 

 

We will be delighted to welcome you to this event at the beginning of our partnership with 

you for your child’s learning. 

 

Please can we also take this opportunity to flag the upcoming Early Years Maths Information 

Evening which takes place on Monday 9th October at 5pm in the School Hall. This will be an 

opportunity to learn about the teaching of maths and, again, how you can support at home. 

 

 

 

Miss Davis 

EYFS Leader 

 


